
Tuesday, September 22nd 
 

 
 
BOYS CROSS COUNTRY 
Awesome job to the boys cross country team!  They took second place in their meet 
against Kahler last night.  Tyler Onik placed 2nd, Ben Perschon placed 3rd, and Carter 
McCall placed 5th.  Seventeen out of the twenty runners set a new personal record 
yesterday.  Amazing job boys, keep it up!   
 
GIRLS CROSS COUNTRY 
Great job to the girls cross country team! They ran their third meet yesterday at Kahler Middle 
School winning first place by 2 points for the first time in over 5 years! Every runner on the team 
achieved their best time of the season! Great job to Mackenzie Smith finishing in 2nd place, 
Logan Alverez in 3rd, Brynn Hayes in 4th and Reese Kasparzyk in 9th. Awesome job, girls, 
keep it up! 
   
SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 
There will be a Science Olympiad call-out meeting for 6th-8th graders on Tuesday, 
September  29th, in room 708 with Mrs. Boer at 8:15 a.m.   
 
CHESS CLUB 
Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess.  The first 
Chess Club meeting of the school year will take place tomorrow morning, September 
23rd, in room 607, from 8:00-8:30 a.m.  Mr. Scheffer or Mr. Carlson will meet you at 
door J at 7:55 a.m. 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Any 5-8th grader interested in Student Council, there will be a call-out meeting 
Thursday, September 24th, at 8:15 a.m. in room 803.  If you have any questions, please 
see Mr. Magdziarz. 
 

LIBRARY NEWS  
Great news from the Library - 
All LC middle schools are now offering a new and exciting opportunity for e-learners -- 
the ability to check out books from their respective libraries. While this will not be a 
requirement of e-learners, we hope that many of the at-home students will take 
advantage of this great opportunity here at Clark Middle School. 



 
To help spread the word, the Language Arts teachers will be sharing the link with all e-
learners. All the at-home students will need to do is fill in the blanks and submit. An 
email will be sent to the parent and student's email address when books are ready for 
pick up in the vestibule of Clark.  We hope that our e-Learning students will take 
advantage of this great opportunity! 
https://forms.gle/D4sv8beFjSmFtm2D7 
 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! Order 
before Saturday, October 31st and get the best deal!!  All orders are online 
through Herff Jones.  Go to:  yearbookordercenter.com and enter the order number for 
Clark 12888.  Check out the flyer on Clark's website!  The following is the breakdown of 
pricing: 
 
From now until October 31 - $25.00 
November 1 - December 18 - $30.00 
December 19 - April 14 - $35.00 
 
CLARK SPIRIT WEAR 
Check out this year's spirit wear on the Clark website.  Orders are due no later 
than Wednesday, September 30th. 
 

PARENTS: 

FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The 
table will be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your 
students.  It is not necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside 
exposure throughout the day due to COVID. 
 
Students, now that we are back in school, please make sure to follow the dress 
code.  Remember, no hats are allowed to be worn in the building.   
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your 
child bring to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the 
student to leave class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at 
time of pick-up in order to sign out your child. 
 

https://forms.gle/D4sv8beFjSmFtm2D7
http://yearbookordercenter.com/

